
Fifth Sunday of Easter  
May 3, 2015

“Let us love not in word or speech but in deed and truth.”  1 John 3:18    

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, May 3, 2015 – May Crowning    
Fifth Sunday of Easter 
  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  PRE Classes – PreK-5                
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community       
11:30 am  Coffee 
11:30 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking

  3:00 pm  Retirement Reception 

Monday, May 4, 2015  
    NO  Liturgy 
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts Meet 
    

Tuesday, May 5, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Jeanne Haring  by: Pat & Mike Kuehnel

  7:00 pm  Men’s Association   

Wednesday, May 6, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Virginia Friday  by: Holy Spirit 
11:30 am  Silver Saints
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, May 7, 2015 
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Tony Muzzi  by: Josephine Muzzi   
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Sarah Rauch

  6:00 pm  Next Generation  Choir Practice
  7:00 pm  Adult Choir Practice
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon                                

Friday, May 8, 2015
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Bridie Hargan  By: Bob & Cil Johnson 

Saturday, May 9, 2015  
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community   
     

Sunday, May 10, 2015 – Mother’s Day    
Sixth Sunday of Easter 
  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy All Mother Living and Deceased    
11:30 am  Coffee 
11:30 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking

  3:00 pm  Retirement Reception
  4:00 pm  Joy of  the Gospel  with Barbara Smith 

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
May 3 – Rose Powell

May 10 – Len Wright

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
May 3 – Katherine Carroll

May 10 – Mother’s Day

Liturgy Ministry Schedule  
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, May 9 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley
Usher: Don Greer/Jean Adams
Server:   Chris Sodd
Lector:  Bill Marking/Nancy Brown
Gift Bearer:   Stefanik Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Chuck & Martha Blumer/Stacy Hughes

Sunday, May 10 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:  Ron & Shirley Henderson
Usher:  Harry Tarsi/Alan Gho/Dennis Johnson/Lee Smith
Server:   Geir Sajdak/Rivers Tarsi/Alex Ward
Lector:  Chris Mitchell/Sandra Spence
Gift Bearer:  Kuehnel Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Steve & Kim Orr/Josephine Muzzi/
Kristin Carter/Jessica Smith/Patsy Clark/Flo Butler

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,747.00
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$1,327.00 
Community Services…………………………$     90.00
Bread………………………………………...$   27.00
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

For the safety of our children, please do not allow your 
child to leave during mass without an adult.
Your help is needed in caring for our Sacred
Spaces, including the rest rooms. It would
help us if you take a few minutes to
straighten the song books in your part of the
bench before you leave the church.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #6 – Ron Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and 
Darren Macip will begin Wednesday, May 6 through 
Saturday, May 9.  Team #7 –Bill Gaudet, Evan Murphy, 
Lance Nelson, and John Tignor  will begin Wednesday, 
May 13 through Saturday, May 16.  This ministry saves 
Holy Spirit thousands of dollars every year!  It is a real 
service to the Lord.  God Bless all our lawn ministers.

 AND THE JOY GOES ON!  
EVEN MORE JOYOUS NOW!     

A new batch of books has
arrived if you need one or want to give
one to a friend.  Look for them at the
entrance of the church!  $10



Thursday mornings at 9:00 am with Sarah Rauch, 
Sunday mornings at 9:00 am with Chris Greer and 
Sunday mornings at 11:30 am with Bill Marking 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
May – Rose Powell

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

LADIES ASSOCIATION 
The Ladies Association now has an e-mail address   
holyspiritladies@gmail.com .  If you would like to 
receive e-mails about what we are doing, please email us
and we will add you to our list.

PARISH SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE
The parish summer schedule will begin on 
Memorial Day Monday, May 25, 2015 and end on 
Labor Day Monday, September 7, 2015.  Daily 
Mass will be at 9 AM, Monday – Friday.  Each 
week, Christ the King, Queen of Peace, and Holy 
Spirit will take turns hosting the daily Mass.  The 
location will be announced each week in the 
bulletin and from the pulpit.

FIRST COMMUNION MAY 2015
RETREAT 1st COMMUNION CHANGE of DATE
Parents of this year's 1st Communion participants 
please be reminded that our 1st Communion Retreat
will be Friday night, May 15th in the Family Life 
Center. We will begin at 6:00pm and should be 
done by 9:00pm. Parents this is very important only 
the 1st Communicant and one or both parents may 
attend. NO SIBLINGS! Dinner will be served.
                  Thank you,    
                     Amanda

RICE BOWL THANKS   Congratulations to our 1st grade 
CCD class for donating the most money to the Rice 
Bowl fund raiser. They donated $54.15. Holy Spirit's 
CCD program donated a total of $134.75 to the Catholic 
Relief Services Rice Bowl program.  Way to go!!

ATTENTION GOLFERS  Queen of Peace Catholic Church
is having its 13th annual fundraising tournament May 
3rd at Wedgewood Golfers Club!  The 4-person scramble
begins at 1 p.m. and dinner is included.  Go to 
QOPCC.com or call 662-895-5007 to sign up.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized
 Please Pray For The Sick 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Noreen French, Al & Dee Gawel, Nancy Potts, Orbin 
Holland (Lucy), Jennifer (Gaudet niece), Aimee Johnson 
(daughter), Jim Beatty, Harriet Lupo, Marie Smith, June 
Vanlandingham, Don Smith (Marie’s son), Chad Greer, Joseph
Ingoglia,  Mary Rattheim (Joy Samples’ mom), Leslye Hall, Fr. 
Lenin Vargas, Joe Menne (Charlie’s bro), Thelma Duke, Ricky
Duke (grandson), Rose Caraway, Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), 
Nancy Rachal, Farris Jenkins (Nancy Rachal bro-n-law), Charles 
Hill, John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Jerome Reed (R. Reed Dad), Donald 
Barder (Tully), Glen Rogers (Williams), Bishop Houck, Bob 
Haas (C. Patton), Mary Griffin, Joy Smith, Nobuko Allen, 
Meredith Hannah, Dr. Robert Maddux, Kim Craig (J. Davis 

sisnlaw), Carter  Brooks, Michael Caruthers, Russ Brown (Bill 

& Nancy son), Myriam Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell 
(Ken Hoover’s sis), Dan Chalk (N. French), David Poudrier (son), 
Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), Robert Tully (brother-in-law), Cass 
Douglas, Linda Buechele, Carolyn Ann Hollahan (B. Kelly’s 

sis), Sara Rexroade (Skip’s mom), Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s 

nephew), Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown). 

Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 
hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 
with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

YOUNG MEN’S SUMMER SERVICE
EXPERIENCE ----- June 7 – 12

YOUNG WOMEN’S SUMMER SERVICE
EXPERIENCE –June 14 – 19

The Summer Service Experiences are open to all youth 
who were in high school during the 2014-2015 school 
year.  An awesome opportunity to serve those in need 
right here in our own community!  You will:

 Work on projects (maintenance and repair) 
designated by SHSM.

 Serve a meal at the Garden Café in Holly Springs
 Get to know a bunch of Catholic teens from the 

area by living together, working together and 
playing together.

Contact Ms Donna at ctksdonna@aol.com or 
662.342.1073 for more information and to  registration.

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  Wednesday, May 13

SonTreasure Island VBS

June 1 – 5;   9:00 am – 12:00 Noon
Registrations forms are in the Narthex on the 
table and in your May Holy Happenings. 
Please register by Sunday, May17
VOLUNTEERS should contact Andrea Ludwig:  
662-404-0376

mailto:holyspiritladies@gmail.com
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/


BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

IF YOU DON’T WANT IT….WE DO! 
THRIFT STORE IN NEED OF ITEMS!

Sacred Heart Southern Missions Thrift Store in 
Hernando will gladly accept Spring/Summer clothing, 
jackets, sweaters, hats, men’s and children’s items, all 
household items, furniture, blankets, toys, books and 
holiday items, half or unused makeup, creams or Polish.
    Proceeds go towards food for our Food Pantries!  The 
SHSM Thrift Store is located at 495 E.Commerce Street 
in Hernando. DROP BOXES are located in the parking 
lots at Sacred Heart School and at Christ the King 

Church. If you have larger items such as furniture, 
appliances,etc. please call Laura at 662-342-

3316 for pickup.
Shopping hours are 10:00 a.m. to 

6:00 p.m. Monday, Wednesday, Friday, and 
Saturday and the new hours of 10:00 a.m. to 

8:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.  Remember
we have a growing number of families coming for food 
assistance.   It is also better to purchase 2 smaller bags 
than one large one. This is an ongoing ministry and you 
may bring  sugar whenever it is convenient.  This food 
pantry serves the poor of our community.  God bless 
your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

SACRED HEART SOUTHERN MISSIONS is in need of a 
couple of used push mowers and a weed eater for the 
Volunteer Program. These will be used to help clean up 
the properties of the elderly, disabled and persons in 
need in our area. If you have a mower or weed eater, or 
any other lawn equipment that you no longer need and 
would like to donate, please call Laura at 662-342-3316.

SHEPHERD’S CENTER MAY MEETING Shepherd's Center  
will meet Thursday, May 14th, at 10 AM at Holy Spirit 
Church.   “Two or More Men” will entertain us.  All 
seniors are welcome!    For more information call 
Barbara Cleveland at 662 449 1643.   

MINISTRY NEWS  Beginning Experience: A Ministry for
widowed, separated and divorced 
Beginning Experience weekend is designed to help men and 
women who are widowed, separated and divorced work 
through the grief process associated with the end of marriage 
and move into the future with new hope. 
The retreat weekend is scheduled for June 5-7, 2015 

To be held at: Our Lady Queen of Peace Retreat Center
For more information: 
Contact: Alma Abuelouf Telephone: 901-373-1224  Email: 
alma.abuelouf@cc.cdom.org 
Register on line:   http://www.cdom.org/Atimo_s/news/ 
Registration- BEET.pdf 

Lector Training Level II
6 hours w/Dr. Bob Greene

Building on Lector Training
Level I, this course explores the

theological and historical basis of the ministry of
proclamation.

Recommended for all who have taken Lector I.
Prerequisite: Lector training level I.

Course fees: $4/$3 per hour.
Class Schedule: Thursday evenings May 7, 14 & 28, 7 -

9 PM
Required material: Stop Reading, Start Proclaiming

(Bring bottled water)
Register online at www.cdom.org/
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception
1695 Central Avenue, Memphis.

2ND ANNUAL CHARISMATIC RENEWAL CONFERENCE is set
for the Laity on May 9th, 2015.  Holy Rosary Church, 
4851 Park, Memphis will host "FILLING THE HEARTS 
OF THE FAITHFUL IN THE NEW 
EVANGELIZATION" with featured speakers:  Bishop 
Sam Jacobs (Bishop Emeritus, Diocese of Houma-
Thibodaux, Louisiana) and Jesse Romero (Lay Evangelist,
Archdiocese of Los Angeles).  This is a FREE-WILL 
Offering Event; please register at www.crmemphis.com 
or call Kathleen Dewvall at 901-413-6064.

TRAINING for Communion Ministers to the Homebound
Some of our brothers and sisters are unable to attend Mass due
to illness or inability to drive. Would you be willing to bring 
the Lord to them? Training for both new and current 
homebound ministers of communion will be on Tuesday, May
26, at 7 PM at Holy Spirit in Hernando or Saturday, 30 May, 
at Queen of Peace at 10:00 am. 

               
 ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER FEAST MAY 1

 “We do not get dignity 
from power or money or culture.

We get dignity from work.
Work is fundamental to the dignity of the person.

http://www.crmemphis.com/
http://www.cdom.org/
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Work, to use an image, ‘anoints’ with dignity, 
fills us with dignity, 

makes us similar to God
who has worked and still works,

who always acts.
I address a strong appeal that the dignity 

and safety of the worker always be protected.”
~ Pope Francis

SAVE THE DAY!  
OUR PENTECOST

CELEBRATION is May 24,
4pm at Holy Spirit Church
in Hernando. On the first
Pentecost, many cultures
heard Peter proclaim the

Gospel in their own
language and 3000 people
were baptized that day!

Bring your whole family! Bring your Joy of
the Gospel book if you have one! Expect to

pray to the Holy Spirit, enjoy our little
Mexican dancers, and savor a great variety
of foods! Sign up in the entrance of church.

Make your favorite ethnic dish and show up!

THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION  is taking orders for their  
“Best Boston Butts” you can get anywhere.  They will 
be available on Friday, May the 22nd, before Memorial 
Day for pickup.  You can order now by signing up at 
church, calling Sal Galtelli at 662-429-5071, email at 

galtelli@aol.com, or texting me at 205-305-6772.  The 
last day for orders will be Monday, May 18th.  

MOTHERS’ DAY celebration will take place next 
weekend, May 9th and 10th. A special blessing will
be given in their honor. We encourage all family 
members to accompany their mom to church 
next weekend.

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES:  Going 
off to college??  Keep in touch with your Catholic 
Faith.  Let Catholic campus ministry be a part of this 
new adventure.  Call the church office and let us know 
where you plan to go to college and Catholic campus 
ministry will be ready to welcome you to your new 
home, the college campus.  Campus Ministry wants to 
help make transitioning to college easy, exciting and 
fun.  They host social events, Bible studies, offer a place 
to meet other students who share your values and faith.
Embrace your new life, earn your degree, and grow in 
your faith!  Call now!!!! 

PREGNANCY CARE RESOURCE CENTER  Let us 
support life by helping to support those women who 
have given birth but are in need of help in caring for the 
needs of their babies. There is a playpen for donations in
the little church hall.

YOU ARE INVITED
To a Retirement Reception Honoring

Sr. Adelia Milligan, OSF and Sr. Antonienne Thoma, OSF 

 This Sunday, May 3 from 3:00 pm until 5:00 pm 
 

In the Family Life Center here at Holy Spirit

JOY!

mailto:galtelli@aol.com


MAY CROWNING
This weekend we will have our annual May Crowning at both Masses.    All children are
invited and encouraged to take part in the procession to present flowers and crown Mary.
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